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Scope and Purpose

The committee was re-formulated as a standing committee in 2005 by the Standards
Council. In January 2006, the newly formed committee held its initial meeting, and
adopted the following scope and purpose statements that it believes reflect the charge
given by the Standards Council:

Scope: To support the codes development committees through the review of
reference standards for the International Codes.

Purpose:

e To improve the codes through the review of proposed new reference
standards when evaluated against ICC Council Policy 28-05, Section 3.6.

e To provide recommendations to the Code Councils, Code Development
Committees and ICC Staff concerning proposed new reference standards.

e To provide a review and recommendation(s) concerning the proposed
updating of existing reference standards when brought before the RSC by the
Code Councils, Code Development Committees or ICC Staff.

e Existing reference standards currently within the I-codes may be monitored by
the RSC, to determine compliance with ICC Council Policy 28-05 Section 3.6.
The RSC may recommend appropriate action in accordance with ICC Council
Policy 28-05 when warranted.



